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SIMESTER, Peter

From:

Sent: 22 September 2011 09:54
To: LICENSING (Cheshire East)
Cc: MARTIN, Andrew (Councillor)

Subject: License Variation in respect of White Horse, Pillory Street, Nantwich

Dear Sirs
My husband & I wish to object to some of the proposed variations to the White Horse License.

Background

We and our tenants (6 households) all live less than 30 yards from the boundary wall of the Beer
Garden at The White Horse, Pillory Street, Nantwich. The White Horse has a history of playing
amplified music in the Beer Garden to the extent that its current License restricts music in the Beer
Garden to the two annual Nantwich Festivals.

Objection to Application

We object to "Background Music" (we would like to know the definition of "Background Music")
being played in the beer Garden from 10.00hrs to 23.00hrs, 7 days a week. As "Public Nuisance" and
to protect young children from potential harm by having their sleep disturbed.

Nantwich has seen an increase in late night assaults that have been fuelled by alcohol - whilst we
can't say the White Horse is specifically responsible for these - we believe that allowing alcohol to
be served even later can only exacerbate this problem. So would like to object on the grounds of
"Crime and Disorder" and "Public Safety”.

If you wish to discuss our objections directly - please do not hesitate to contact us.

Regards

22/09/2011



